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The last meeting of the series “The seeds of Peace” took place on 17 Jan 2018. 
 
It was promoted by UPF, WFWP, FFPMU, IAPP, “Binario 3/4”, “Progetto 75” and “EcodaiPalazzi”, with 
the cooperation of the Hon. Mrs. Bechis.  
 
It was held at the House of the Representatives, in the Hall called ‘Nilde Iotti’.  
 
The event was projected in live streaming through the portal ”EcodaiPalazzi”.  
 
Dr. Antonio Stango delivered a speech on the topic "Contemporary Slavery”, followed by a conference 
with speakers who had participated in previous events: 
 
Dr. Virginia Vandini from project “Uniqueness”, Mrs. Gabriella Mieli WFWP Vice President with the 
project “Kick for Peace” and Mr. Sergio Valgoi with the project “Distance Support”.  
 
They explained briefly their activities in front of the Parliamentarians of IAPP, the Hon. Mrs. Bechis, the 
Hon. Mr. Rampi, the hon. Mrs. Centemero, Senator Mrs. Soliani, the Hon. Mrs. Cominelli and the other 
guests present. 
 
You can find the registration and the report of the convention through the following 
link: www,facebook,com/ecodaipalazzi/videos/1511104395671095/ #Pace #camera #Montecitorio #Conf
ernza #dirittiumani#schiavitù#schiavitùcontemporanea 
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